
Town Trash Bag Update 
 
December 29, 2020 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
The Town is implementing a one week delay to the requirement of using town trash bags at the 
transfer station.  This means the trash bags will be required starting January 12th instead of 
January 5th.   
 
This delay will help give residents more time to purchase the town trash bags.  The bag vendor 
has informed us that one large grocery store and smaller location will have them available for 
sale this weekend.  The store names will be released when the bags are available for sale. 
  
There is no change to the RT28 transfer station reopening date.  It will reopen on January 5th as 
planned. 
 
 


